

## SMALL COMMERCIAL VESSEL ASSOCIATION - WINTER 2015 NEWSLETTER

## **Great News for SCVA members!**

It has been several years in the making, but now is the time that you can really benefit from your membership with the Small Commercial Vessel Association.

The SCVA Board of Directors and Lackner McLennan Insurance have negotiated a profit sharing plan to be shared 50/50 with all SCVA members (who have joined the Lackner McLennan Insurance Program) and the association.

All members participating in the SCVA insurance plan with Lackner McLennan Insurance who remain claims free during their policy period and renew their insurance under the plan will receive the profit sharing benefit. This means that not only do you benefit from very competitive commercial insurance rates from a professional that understands your insurance needs; you **belong to an association that provides you with:** 

- Advocacy for small commercial vessel operators with Transport Canada
- Education & awareness of Transport Canada licensing & vessel operation proficiency
- Networking for awareness and "best practices" for small commercial vessel operators
- Partnership with suppliers for member discounts

The finalization of the profit sharing initiative is exciting news, as it will allow us to really move forward in realizing the mission of the Small Commercial Vessel Association:

To advocate for and protect the interest of Small Commercial Vessel Operators while educating and sharing best practices to provide a safe work for those working on the water.

Some members are now eligible to receive their profit sharing and more will be over the next 12 months. The amount of each member's benefit will vary depending on the insurance premium they paid.

Your 2015 paid association membership and your signature below acknowledges your acceptance of this plan and authorizes Lackner McLennan to issue profit sharing to with both you and the Small Commercial Vessel Association. If you have any questions in regards to the profit sharing arrangement, please do not hesitate to contact Tim Pawlowski (519 242-8302).

Please return your signed form to: President@safeworkboat.ca or fax to 705 756-3339	
Members Name & Company:	-
Members Signature:	

We look forward to hearing from you and providing you with some exciting programs in Spring of 2015